ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: September 26, 2024

Subject: 0-28-24: Police Department -- Property and Contraband Disposal

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to clarify that Annapolis will follow state rules on the disposal of

abandoned vehicles and generally dealing with property and contraband disposal.

Impact of legislation on operations
The Annapolis Police Department has already been preparing for these State rules and will

abide by them.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation and the State changes do not affect the staffing needs of the City.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



